
 
History at All Saints C of E Primary School 

2.6 Views of parents and Media: How effectively do the views of par-

ents and media support improvements in history provision?  

As a school we recognise that the engagement of parents is vital to the 

education of children therefore we ensure it is a priority of our whole 

school approach. We communicate with parents via: 

 Formal and informal meetings 

 Using technologies to support parental engagement  

 Families are welcomed to join us for regular coffee mornings in 

our Community Room as well as for special occasions.  

 Families are regularly invited to attend showcases of children's 

work. 

 Feedback is sought via a permeant letterbox stationed in our 

reception area where people are encouraged to provide feed-

back in the form of ‘Two Stars and a Wish’ 

 At the end of each academic year a questionnaire is sent out to 

parents to gain feedback which we actively work on.  

 

 

As a school we are going for ‘The Leading Parent  

Partnership Award’ (LPPA) which is a national 

 award that provides a coherent framework for 

 schools, early years settings and other educational 

 organisations that delivers effective parental engagement  from early 
years to post-16. 
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ents and media support improvements in history provision?  

As history co-ordinator, it is recognised that we need to actively seek 

the views from our families of history as a discrete subject. This        

feedback will form part of the evaluation of the subject and will         

consequently be used to make positive change. Therefore, the          

Humanities Action Plan for the academic year 2016—2017, includes this 

as a priority.  

 


